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FCSO Palm Coast District Office is Moving 
Closed to Public June 26-30 

The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office Palm Coast District 2 Office, currently located at 160 Cypress Point 
Parkway Suite C-107 in Palm Coast, will be moving to 17 North Old Kings Road, Suite D, in Palm Coast.  
 
Due to the move, the Palm Coast District Office will be closed to the public on Wednesday, June 26th. 
The Palm Coast District Office will re-open to the public on Thursday, June 27th at 8:00 a.m. at 17 North 
Old Kings Road, Suite D, in Palm Coast. 
 

 
New Palm Coast District Office location is at 17 North Old Kings Road, Suite D, in Palm Coast. 
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Anyone needing assistance during the move can visit the Flagler County Court House located at 1769 
East Moody Boulevard, Building 1, in Bunnell on weekdays between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. After 
going through the security process, the Sheriff’s Office is located in the front window directly to the 
right of the elevators. The phone number is 386-437-4116. 
 
“This will be the final temporary location of the Palm Coast District Office until the new Sheriff’s 
District 2 Administration and Operations Center is completed behind the Palm Coast Library in the next 
two to three years,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “We hope that the move is seamless for everyone, but do 
not hesitate to contact us if you need anything while the move is in progress.” 

Flagler County Board of County Commissioners leased this space for the Sheriff’s District 2 offices while 
the permanent building is being built.  All other areas of the Sheriff’s Office will be unaffected by the 
move and will operate as normal. 
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